Don Corzine

YOAKUM CO COURTHOUSE

DENVER CITY OFFICE
BOX 189 1010 N MAIN
PLAINS, TEXAS 79355 DENVER CITY, TEXAS 79323
806-456-2377 806-592-2747

April 14, 2009

Judge Jim Barron
Yoakum County Sheriff Don Corzine
Yoakum County Commissioners Court

RE: Jeffrey E. Heffelfinger, AIA of Southwest Architects, Inc.
To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter of recommendation for Jeffrey E. Heffelfinger, AIA of Southwest
Architects, Inc. Mr. Heffelfinger was our architect for the new 48-bed jail and Law
Enforcement Center in Plains, Yoakum County, Texas.

I am exceedingly happy with our new facility, having gone from a small, 13-bed jail to
our new state-of-the-art 48-bed jail. This jail is now the envy of several other counties
who are contemplating building a new facility for their respective jurisdictions. I would
invite and welcome anyone to take a personal tour of our facility.

Again, I applaud our architect, Jeffrey Heffelfinger, for the great job he did on our facility
and on his fine work coordinating with our builder to complete this job in record time.

Please call if you have any questions.

Si

ely,

Donald L. Corzine
Sheriff, Yoakum County




